Meeting Minutes
ILDA Board of Directors Meeting
19 January 2022

Conference Call

Members Present:, Christopher Short, Theo Petrides, Brian Gonzales, Roberta McHatton
Member(s) Absent or Excused:  Olga Eser
Staff Present:  Patrick Murphy (Director), David Kumpula (Secretary)
Other Members: 

Start Time: 
1:37 PM EDT

Close Time: 
 2:18 PM EDT

Agenda:
Membership

2022 Conference Planning
Old Business
March Meeting: The March 2022 meeting will be delayed until Wednesday, March 16th at 1:30PM ET to accommodate Board member's other obligations.

ILDA Conference Videos:  Patrick Murphy posted the majority of the presentations including chapter identifications and chapter links on the ILDA website.  These are currently unlisted sites, except for the Fred Fenning Career Achievement presentation and Closing, which were posted as public.  The Board discussed releasing at least some of the links to various presentations – perhaps in staggered monthly approach. 

ILDA Revenues and Dues:  Membership renewals continued to be received during the month.  Membership dues were discounted by 10% if paid before the end of 2021.  
Laser Institute of America:  ILDA Board president, Brian Gonzales indicated that he initiated his effort to gain LIA Laser Safety Officer certification and discussed certain prerequisites.

Lasershop:  Patrick Murphy raised a Lasershop.biz cross-promotion opportunity with ILDA.  After discussing the opportunity with the Board, Patrick committed to bring a detailed draft agreement to discuss with the Board.
Future Conferences (LDI, NAM, Pro Light and Sound):  The Board discussed ILDA or ILDA Board member's participation in upcoming professional conferences.  Patrick Murphy recently attended LDI and recapped the presence of laser related companies at the event. Brian Gonzales and Roberta McHatton expect to attend NAM later in the year where Roberta will be promoting Event Safety Alliance and Laser Safety.  The Board discussed potential opportunities to promote ILDA at future events.

New Business
Membership Drive:  Theo Petrides suggested a give-away for ILDA members that bring new members into the organization.  This was discussed by the Board and a tentative plan of action.
ILDA Safety Training:  Patrick Murphy has two classes planned for the following week with a combined total of 8 members.  

ILDA After Dark:  The Board discussed when the next IAD should be.  March 5-6 (Sat/Sun) and sometime in late June or early July were agreed as tentative dates.

ILDA Award Submission Date:  The Board discussed when submissions for awards will be set for 2022.  Patrick indicated that this will likely be the end of May repeating the later date set in 2021.

Close: MOTION:  A motion to close meeting was made by Brian Gonzales and seconded by Roberta McHatton. The motion passed by all Board members present.
